
 

Release Date: March 25, 2020 (Final) 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 

March 25, 2020 

 

HIGHWAY 373 ROAD CLOSURE  

 

• March 24, 2020, at midnight a roadblock was set up on Highway 373 south 

of the Molson Lake Junction, this will be moved in between the waste 

disposal site and Pine Creek bridge on Highway 373 on March 26, 2020 to 

monitor incoming traffic.   

• Roadblock will be set up at the waste disposal site area where electric power 

can be accessed. 

• All incoming traffic into Norway House must stop and answer questions 

regarding their purpose of travel, destination, length of stay and where they 

came from.   

• All vehicles must disclose names of all travellers and if they have travelled 

internationally or across Canada. 

• March 24, 11:59 p.m., Provincial Road #373 into Norway House will be 

closed to all non-essential traffic and non-residents of Norway House Cree 

Nation and Community of Norway House. 

• Norway House residents mean people who live in Norway House Cree 

Nation and community.  

• Essential traffic means  

o food and fuel supply,  

o medical supplies and food supply trucks  

o essential services as approved by Chief and Council, Mayor & 

Council. 

o patients returning from essential medical appointments as approved by 

Chief of Staff. 

 

For questions and clarifications, please contact the PAT team at the Chief & 

Council office (204) 359 6786 for Ryan Queskekapow.   
 


